
Our Sponsors 

As you are all hopefully aware we pride ourselves on 

the fact that the whole charity is managed voluntarily. 

However, there are expenses that have to be found 

every year to make our events successful. By creating 

regular sponsorship, we are now able to move forward 

as a charity and maintain the quality that is always 

present at our events. This is an excellent step 

forward for the charity.  

In no particular order we would like to express a huge 

thanks to 

 

 Jason Pike & Matt from The Furniture Workshop 

 Mary & Chris Smythe from The Ship in Gidea Park 

 Shireen Pope & Sarah Waite from Hygieneco 

 Les Lee & Kim Redwood Lee from Acelux Ltd 

 

Thanks from the bottom of our hearts—you are indeed all stars!!! 

Remember together we can make a difference! 


